
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

The Salvation Army Christmas Appeal 
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 
Speers Point Public School is joining the 
Salvation Army to ‘Give back this 
Christmas’ by holding a food and gift 
drive. 
 

2020 has been a difficult year – even more 
so for those already experiencing hardship.  
Making a donation of a gift or groceries is a 
great way you can help the Salvation Army 
make sure they leave no one in need this 
Christmas. 
 

Start bringing in your donations now until 
Friday 4 December 2020.  
 

Please bring your donations to the office. 
 

See the guidelines of what can be donated. 

 

 


